CONSUL GENERAL

3 EAST 64T STREET
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021

October 17, 1975,

Dear Dr, Mukerji,

Thank you for your kind letter of
October 15, 1975 regarding the nrogrdmme
arranged during Mr, Satyajit Ray's vis
to New York,

My wife and I shall certainly be
present at the reception in the Consulate
General and will be delighted 2lso to be
present on the occasion of the presentation
of Mr, Ray's latest movie at Columbis
Tniversity. ‘% shall reﬂrﬁtpaﬁlw have 1o
deny ourselves the pleasure of being with
yvou at the dinner following the movie ag
we already have a dinner commitument which
we cannot escape.

Looking forward to meeting you
and the other f rwzn&s pn Qctobher 20
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Dre. Ambuj Tuker

President
Tagore Society of Wew York,Inc.
50 Kenilworth Flace,ipt.3J
Broocklyn, MN,Y,11210
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